
October 23, 2021- Notice of Public Hearing 

Notice is hereby given that the Swinomish Planning Commission will hold a public hearing at 
10:30 a.m. on Thursday, October 28th, 2021, for the purpose of considering a proposed 
update to the Swinomish Tribal Transportation Improvement Program (TTIP) for 2022 
through 2026. This update to the Swinomish TTIP is being done for the purpose of establishing 
priorities and estimated funding for proposed road improvement projects within the Swinomish 
Indian Reservation. Development and submission of the TTIP is being done under the auspices 
of the Swinomish Office of Planning & Community Development. 

The public hearing on this proposed action will be held at 10:30 a.m. on Thursday, October 28, 
2021. Copies of the updated TTIP are available for public review upon request.  

The Swinomish Planning Commission will hold this public hearing electronically by Zoom. For 
information on attending the Zoom meeting, please contact Robert Huitt at 
rhuitt@swinomish.nsn.us or (360) 707-8358. 

Persons desiring to comment on this proposed action should submit comments in writing to 
rhuitt@swinomish.nsn.us or mail to: SITC Planning & Community Development, 11367 
Moorage Way, La Conner, WA, 98257. 

Written comments must be received by: 9 a.m. on October 28, 2021 

Contact Person:  Robert Huitt, Associate Planner 
Phone: (360) 707-8358 
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